
 

 

PROPOSED Community Advisory Board 
Position on Conflict Resolution for 
Agritourism in Skagit County 
Advocating for Binding Arbitration as a Preferred Approach  

The Community Advisory Board recognizes the vital role that agritourism plays in Skagit 
County, fostering a strong connection between agricultural producers and the community, 
while contributing to economic development and cultural preservation. However, we 
acknowledge that disagreements may occasionally arise between farmers and agritourism 
operators. In such cases, it is crucial to adopt a resolution method that maintains 
harmonious relationships, reduces costs, and ensures a fair and timely outcome for both 
parties. 

Why Binding Arbitration? 
Binding arbitration offers a structured and efficient alternative to lengthy and expensive 
litigation processes. It facilitates conflict resolution by engaging a neutral third-party 
arbitrator, who reviews the concerns of both parties and delivers a binding decision. This 
mechanism is particularly suited to the agritourism sector for the following reasons: 

• Cost Efficiency: Arbitration typically incurs significantly lower costs compared to 
lawsuits, making it accessible for farmers and operators with limited financial 
resources. 

• Timely Resolution: Unlike lawsuits, which can drag on for months or years, 
arbitration ensures that disputes are resolved swiftly, allowing both parties to focus 
on their operations. 

• Preservation of Relationships: Litigation often leads to adversarial dynamics, 
whereas arbitration fosters a collaborative environment that safeguards the long-
term relationships between farmers and agritourism operators. 

• Expertise: Arbitrators can be selected based on their familiarity with agricultural and 
tourism industries, ensuring informed and fair decisions. 



 

 

Our Position 
The Community Advisory Board strongly supports binding arbitration as the preferred 
method for resolving conflicts between farmers and agritourism operators in Skagit County. 
We believe it aligns with the values of collaboration, sustainability, and community 
cohesion that underpin agritourism initiatives. 

By advocating for binding arbitration, we aim to promote a fair and practical approach to 
conflict resolution, minimizing disruptions to both farming and tourism activities. We 
encourage farmers and operators to embrace arbitration clauses in their agreements, 
ensuring that any disputes can be resolved effectively without resorting to litigation. 

Conclusion 
The agritourism sector thrives on mutual respect and partnership between stakeholders. 
Binding arbitration provides a mechanism to uphold these principles, ensuring that 
conflicts do not undermine the collaborative spirit that drives agritourism in Skagit County. 
As a Community Advisory Board, we are committed to supporting practices that strengthen 
the integrity and resilience of this sector. Together, we can build a foundation of trust and 
cooperation that contributes to the continued success of agritourism in our region. 

 


